
 

 

Town of Goshen 

 Select Board Meeting 

Minutes of Meeting 

March 8, 2021 

 

Present:  Dianne Craig, Steve Smith, Bruce Nadeau, Alicea Bursey, Cindy Rouillard  

• The meeting came to order at 6:30 

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Steve relinquishes chairman back to Bruce. 

• Steve made a motion to accept the February 22nd and March1st minutes.  Dianne 2nd the motion.  All 

in favor. 

• Dianne gave an update on the Grange: 

o There will be a meeting March16th at 10:00 am. in regards to the LCHIP grant.  If the grant 

money is not spent the town will owe them back the money if the project is not completed.   

o Stevens is dropping off the excavator and he should be starting the ground work the week of 

March 15th.   

o The septic work will begin in June.   

o Saturday, March 22nd from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm there will be a progress viewing. Anyone 

can see the grange progress.  Dianne and Dave Dumas will give the tour.   

o Steve stated he listened to the audio and read the minutes from the 2002 meeting in regards 

to the grange.  It was stated no tax money would be used for restoration; they didn’t say 

never.  The building was accepted not knowing what was going to be done with it. 

o The Select board is committed to finish the grange project. 

o The budget for 2022 grange was discussed. 

• The Select board discussed the town meeting  

• Dianne asked Cindy why she filed invoices by check number. Cindy stated it was easier and the 

auditor recommended it. Dianne said she has always filed by alphabetical order.  There was a long 

discussion on the subject and Cindy said she would stay after meeting to fix the files.  Dianne said 

she did not want her to stay. 

• The Select board discussed the Emergency Management position.   

Bruce made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:49 pm.  Bruce2nd the motion.  All in favor. 

 


